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Emily Borsa (to Everyone): 10:01 AM: Now that holds have opened up 
for some libraries, are you now placing holds for book clubs again? 
SWAN Libraries (to Everyone): 10:20 AM: 
https://support.swanlibraries.net/tutorial/75663 
Mary Sustar (to Everyone): 10:30 AM: I sent the Hoopla spreadsheets to 
Helen Pinder. That is the correct Helen, yes? 
SWAN Libraries (to Everyone): 10:31 AM: yes! Thanks Mary 
SWAN Libraries (to Everyone): 10:41 AM: 
http://www.eventkeeper.com/answerkeeper/index.cfm?n=KK 
Lauren Maxwell (to Everyone): 10:44 AM: 
http://www.eventkeeper.com/prices_orders_prweb.cfm 
Emily Borsa (to Everyone): 10:50 AM: I can 
Emily Borsa (to Everyone): 10:51 AM: I can't get my mic to work. How 
early is too early to place holds for book discussions? With quarantining 
and such delaying the process. So how long prior to the discussion 
should we be placing holds? Is there guidance from SWAN for that?  
Emily Borsa (to Everyone): 11:04 AM: That is what I was thinking, 1 
week.  
Emily Borsa (to Everyone): 11:04 AM: Thank you! 
 


